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Friday 4th October 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 
Mr David Tubb, a maths teacher at Huish Episcopi Academy, has invited a group of HEPS children to join 
him on Tuesday afternoons from 15:40 to 16:30 for a maths club. The emphasis is on celebrating maths 
and encountering some new types of maths. The pupils will have an opportunity to problem solve in the 
company of like-minded year 7 students, supported by Mr Tubb and some able 6th form students. This is a 
great opportunity for our children to get to know the Academy building and some of the pupils and 
teachers, while extending their maths knowledge beyond the Year 6 curriculum.  
 
Mr Tubb will greet the students in the Academy Sixth Form Reception and they can be collected from there 

afterwards. Students will always be supervised when they are on site. Attendance is free, and optional - 

students do not have to come every week. 

The club starts on Tuesday 15th October.  For the first session I will attend the club with the children, and 
so will walk them up to the Academy myself, but for future sessions, I would ask you to support your child 
in getting to and from the academy, or give them permission to walk there by themselves. 
 
For the first session, please collect your child at 16:30 from outside the Huish Sixth entrance.  I will wait 
there with them unless I have instructions to let them walk home by themselves. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 

Miss Jenny Chadbourne 

Deputy Headteacher 

 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
 
Please return this slip by Monday 14th October. 
 

Child’s name  

 
I would/would not like my child to attend the maths club at the Academy on Tuesdays 15:40 – 16:30. 

 

Collection instructions 
For Tuesday 15th 
October 
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